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Chief's Message 

I would like to take this moment to thank Chief Gregory P. Suhr for over 34 years of dedicated 
commitment to this Department and the people of the City of San Francisco. 

His dedication to the principles of community policing have been integral to the health and well-
being of our city. Over the past five years, these efforts have resulted in many successful 
programs and lasting partnerships that have flourished under Chief Suhr's command. But more 
importantly, the youth of San Francisco have benefitted greatly from Chief Suhr's passion to 
make a difference in their lives, a guardian mindset he has instilled in all of us 

It has been an honor to have worked for and alongside this innovator and champion of the San 
Francisco Police Department. 

In the coming months, I plan to continue the reforms set in motion over the past 18 months, steps 
that will lead to policies and procedures that will protect the sanctity of life of not only our 
public, but our members as well. 

Please join me in honoring this great leader by pledging your commitment to finish what we 
have worked so hard to accomplishment these past five years. Chief Suhr will be missed. 

We will persevere through this challenge. 

In the words of Chief Suhr - be safe out there. 
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